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Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury Estate  

Ledbury Team 

Directorate of Housing and Modernisation  

mike.tyrrell@southwark.gov.uk 

Date: 20 November 2017 

 

Dear Residents 

 

Arup Report Meeting – Thursday 23 November 2017  

 
As promised in my letter of 17 November 2017 I am writing to confirm that we have now 
received the full report from Arup on their investigations into the structural issues in the 
Ledbury Towers. The report has been published on the Ledbury webpage at 
www.southwark.gov.uk/ledbury. 

  
Arup are also preparing a short summary, this has not been received. As soon as it is we will 
get it printed and distributed to you all.  
 
As I stated in my letter last week, it is important to stress that the publication of the report does 
not mean that a decision will be made on the future of your home immediately. No decision is 
likely to be made in the short term as the recommendations from the report will have to be 
costed alongside other works, such as permanent compartmentation work, and dealing with 
the issues residents have identified with leaks from pipes in the kitchens, bathrooms and 
toilets. 

 
There will be a meeting for the residents and former residents of the Ledbury Towers to hear a 
presentation from Arup on their report. This will be taking place on Thursday 23 November 
2017, at 7pm in the Ledbury TRA Hall. 
 
If you can’t make it, do not worry as I will be writing to you about a follow up drop in session 
we will be holding in case you have any queries you want to raise with us or with Arup. Details 
of this will be sent shortly.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury Estate  

 

 

 

http://www.southwark.gov.uk/ledbury

